
Diocesan Questionnaire preceding the episcopal search process 2021 

Timeline: Please answer this questionnaire by June 30th. All responses will then be forwarded to 

the Dean by Archdeacon Toth. 

Rationale: The establishment and work of the Episcopal Search Committee, given the canonical 
time constraints, will not be until early July, at which point that body will be compiling 
information and forming a diocesan profile.  In anticipation of this occurring, this questionnaire 
is being circulated to all congregations in the diocese by the regional archdeacons on behalf of 
Dean Mike Sinclair. Responses are requested from clergy, wardens, and any church member 
who wishes to respond. It is your decision as clergy and wardens how you organize getting 
responses and whether you want it done by individuals, your vestry, a congregational 
discussion, etc. There will be likely be further opportunity to contribute to the information 
forming the profile, but this is meant to give the future search committee a bit of a head start.   

 

Name of Parish/Congregation 

What are your hopes for your congregation? 

What are the strengths that will support the fulfilling of that hope? 

What are the biggest obstacles to fulfilling that hope? 

What do you feel the top 5 priorities of the Diocese of Qu’Appelle should be?  

What is God doing in this diocese? 

As a diocese, what are our greatest strengths? 

What are the gaps in ministry for the Diocese of Qu’Appelle? 

What are the leadership attributes needed for the future ministry of Qu’Appelle? 

What needs to change? 

How would you bring about that change? 

What else do you feel is important to share? 
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